THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

May 16, 1940

Dr. Forrest C, Allen
105 Robinson Gymnasium
The University of Kansas

My dear Dr., Allen:

Thanks for sending me a copy of the material sent

to Dean Stockton concerning the activities of physical
education faculty members.

Watch your step and keep the glucophyllin handy.

Sincerely yours,
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Reymond A, Schwegler
Degan
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